Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am writing in regards to the planning application received recently (Ref. 1700132/F).

I would also like to add my concerns (albeit less eloquently) as follows:

1. the fence will be an eyesore - what finish is planned for the fence? Can/will a creeping plant of some kind be grown up it to disguise the fence?

2. The fence's presence will give the workers who already shout and honk horns, etc. licence to shout more/louder as they will assume the fence is masking 100% of their noise. 

3. The existing fencing and the area between that and the new fencing will be further neglected - it's already shabby and looks terrible from my kitchen window - it will undoubtedly get forgotten about completely. 

4. the fence will do nothing to rectify the nuisances caused by the floodlights as mentioned by my neighbour, and I would also like to add that we've been bothered by workers shining powerful flashlights towards our home during the darker months.  

Thank you for your consideration.

Becky Frost

80 Hampden Square

Upper Heyford

Bicester

Oxfordshire

OX25 5AH

